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Our CEAP team is in the end zone.                 They have spent all the  

funding TDHCA has thrown to them;               serving over 1500 households. 

We are very proud of their hard work. 

 

                             Our CSBG team has been winning the game.  They continue  

                             signing families up for TOPS. They are making sure the ones that  

                             have TOPPED out of the program stay on top with Stabilization. 

 

Our Reentry Pilot program is hitting the program head on. 

They have signed up and helped over 16 people to reenter  

back into society.   

  

                                   Our TBRA Program is moving the families that are signed up  

                                   towards being self-sufficient. They also are going to     

                                   team up with Reentry. We are excited to see where this 

                                   will lead. 

 

The small food pantry in the Mount Pleasant office is doing  

well. Clients that come in are very grateful. We have a few  

boxes set up in various places to collect non-perishable foods.  

If you would like to donate or have a collection box,  

please contact the Mount Pleasant office at 903-717-7400. 

COMMUNITY SERVICES HAS MADE MANY TOUCHDOWNS 

SO FAR THIS YEAR. WE WILL CONTINUE STRIVING TO 

MEET THE MANY GOALS THAT ARE PUT IN FRONT OF US.  


